
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scsenate.gov>
To: jlowder@dew.sc.govjlowder@dew.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/5/2012 3:23:48 PM
Subject: 16 Weeks

Joe, did you get a chance to finish the math on moving from 20 weeks to 16 weeks of state benefits? Also, have you heard back from 
USDOL on the three bills on next Tuesday's agenda?

Thanks,

Danny
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